
 

 

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

NOTICE BY CHIEF ELECTIONS OFFICER OF TIME AND PLACE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
WITH SAN MATEO COUNTY’S VOTERS ON THE CALIFORNIA VOTER’S CHOICE ACT 

The San Mateo County Registration & Elections Division will hold a public meeting on Tuesday, 
December 10, 2019 at 3 p.m.  

The purpose of the meeting is the following: 

Provide a forum for public input from the County’s voters on the California Voter’s Choice Act 
and on an Amended Election Administration Plan for the administration of elections between 
2020 and 2024. 
 
Provide a forum for the public to advise the Registration & Elections Division regarding access 
to the elections process for voters. 
 
The meeting will be held at the location given:  
 

Board Chambers 
400 County Center 

Redwood City, CA 94063 
 
The amended Election Administration Plan is available at www.smcacre.org. 
 
Please note: Public meetings are accessible to people with disabilities. Individuals who need 
special assistance or a disability related modification or accommodations, including auxiliary 
aids or services to participate in this meeting, or who have a disability and wish to request an 
alternative format for the agenda, meeting notice, or other writings that may be distributed at the 
meeting, should contact the Registration & Elections Division at 650.312.5222 and/or 
registrar@smcacre.org.  
 
Notification in advance of the meeting will enable the Registration & Elections Division to make 
reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility to this meeting and the materials related to it.  
 
Attendees to this meeting are reminded that other attendees may be sensitive to various 
chemical-based products. 
 
Dated: November 29, 2019        ______/s/_____________________ 

    Mark Church 
    Chief Elections Officer &  
    Assessor-County Clerk-Recorder 

 
 


